
 

 

August 24, 2020 
 
By email only 
 
Chelsea Fedrau, Project Manager 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Suite 1145, 9700 Jasper Avenue NW 
Edmonton, AB  T5J 4C3 
 
Email:   
 
Suncor Energy Inc. Base Mine Extension Impact Assessment Decision 

Dear Ms. Fedrau: 

Further to your letter of August 7, 2020, please be advised that it is not within the Alberta Energy 
Regulator’s jurisdiction to provide its views to the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada on whether the 
impact assessment for the Suncor Energy Inc. Base Mine Extension project should be referred to a review 
panel. 

 

Sincerely 

Paul Aguas  
Manager, Oil Sands East 
Mining Regulatory Applications 

 

PA/ca 
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